
Math 

The students are continuing  
to work in a number booklet 
that will assist them in un-
derstanding quantity, more 
or less, most, between, and 
least as well as number or-
der. They are counting sets 
and printing the appropriate 
number for that set or they 
are identifying a number and 
drawing objects to match 
that number. The students 
are also ordering numbers 
starting from different num-
bers 0 through 50. 

Science 

This week was all about humans 
moving up, down, left or right 
and animals or objects that 
roll. We discussed the two 
words direction and distance.  
Direction is the path a person, 
animal or object takes and 
distance is how far someone or 
something travels. The 
students had to follow 
directions and distance to 
move a character from one 
location to another. For 
animals and objects that roll, 
we discussed the fun a person 
can have with objects that roll  
such as a soccer ball and the 
importance of objects that roll 
such as a wheel. We also 
discussed how different 
animals roll into a ball to 
protect themselves. 

Have a great weekend! 

Mr. Peterson and Mrs. Hove  

RVS Winter Carni-
val @ Rich Valley 
Arena 10 am—2 pm 

Dec. 2 

 

Jersey Day 

 

Dec. 5 

School Council 
Meeting @ 7:00 pm 

Dec. 6 

Hot Dog Day Dec. 7 

Important Dates: 

Language Arts 

The students have been reviewing 
the tool sounds throughout the 
week. They have been identifying 
the letters that make up the tool 
sound and printing these letters on 
their white board. They have also 
drawn pictures and  printed the 
word to match the picture, all of 
which have a tool sound in them. 
The students were also introduced 
to the –ail word family. Poor Snail 
had trouble getting his community 
mail on time. Ask your child how 
Snail solved his problem. 

The students are definitely getting into the holiday spirit and we 
have started the count down to Christmas morning by colouring 
pictures with 24 numbers on them. The students will colour one 
number per day until they reach the number one which means 
they will be very excited the next morning. 

A huge thank you to all the adults 
that came out to help tie skates 
and put helmets on. Your time and 
effort was appreciated! 
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